
The tournament will take place on 

Tuesday 20 June 2023  
10am - 1.30pm

www.kirkleescollege.ac.uk

THE KIRKLEES 
COLLEGE ESPORTS 

TOURNAMENT 

We’re inviting teams from Kirklees, Calderdale 
and the surrounding areas to take part in our 
fast paced round robin tournament played on 
the competitive Esports game Rocket League 
(Teams of 3) to determine the top student 
Esports athletes

Team forms should be completed and sent 
to sturec@kirkleescollege.ac.uk no later 

than Friday 19 May 2023, 12 Noon


